
                  Antelope Hills Women’s Golf Association 
                                                  General Meeting 
                                                  April 10th 2025 
 
Meeting called to order by Heather Burnett at 1:12 pm 
 
The Executive Board Members present: Heather Burnett, Cookie Brewer, JoAnn Conn, 
Kathleen Waldon and Linda Amsbry. 
 
Absent: Lisa Prentice and Jeannie Dew 
 
Secretary Linda Amsbry: 
     Cookie Brewer made a motion to approve the minutes. Nancy Christopherson second the 
motion. The approval was passed by those in attendance. 
 
President Heather Burnett: 
 

1.​ Discussion was made about eliminating “Sunshine”. It was felt that the idea was a good 
one but everyone agreed it was not needed any further. Motion to end “Sunshine” by 
Judy Goggins and second by Dee Dainty.  Motion carried unanimously. 

2.​ Changes to Standing Rules: 
a.#7 to be changed from “Weekly Game Chair” to “The Weekly Sweeps Chair” 
Motioned by Dee Toci and 2nd by Patti Rice and approved. 

            b.Add to Standing Rule- “The Weekly Sweeps Chair is the final determiner of 
            weekly pairings”Motioned by Corrie Widmer and 2nd by Judy Goggins 
            c. Code of Conduct- Discussion with the group to have something in place  
            for inappropriate behavior on the course or in the league. Motion to accept 
           by Debbie Bobby and 2nd by Shary Koch. 
           e.If an offense is made and the board needs to look at it, and is warranted, the  
           the offender will be notified. If the offender continues there will be a 3 part    
           disciplinary action taken by the board. Motioned by Cathy Flippinetti, and second 
           by Judy Goggins. 
 
          Invitational & Raffle Baskets: Dee Toci 
          AHWGA is known for the best Invitational in Northern Arizona.  25 baskets    
          needed for this year.  Please let Dee Toci or Karen Jennings know what will be in your 
          basket as soon as possible.         
 
 
Treasurer - Lisa Prentice​  
          Absent- report by Heather Burnett. 
          Heather went over expenses and surplus and all is in good shape. 
 



 
Sweeps- JoAnne Conn 
         Discussion on score cards and how to do it properly.  
         Both Sweeps volunteers in the morning are needed, afternoon only 1 is fine 
         Sweeps information given 
 
Membership/Handicap- Jeannie Dew 
        Absent. report  by Heather Burnett  
       100 member with two newly added 
        Discussed over miscellaneous USGA rules 
 
AGA/NAWGA/Interclub Rep- Katherine Waldren 
      Explained Interclub procedures using the email from Golf Genius to sign up 
       Sign-up sheets in ladies room no longer will be used 
       All 3 clubs will be notified through Golf Genius  
       The sign ups will be time stamped and upon receiving a check needs to be  
       received in a proper time frame to be accepted  
       Questions about how the different clubs come up with the number of players being  
       allowed to play 
 
Tournament Chair- Pattie Rice 
      42 players for the 1st Eclectic 
      Invitational is June 12th 
      Updates to come 
       
 
Rules Commitee- Liz Simoneau 
       Nothing 
 
Team Captain- Heather Burnett 
Sign-ups are in the ladies lounge        
 Discussion on the shirts 
 
Apprections to Judy Goggins for handling ‘Sunshine” over the years 
 
Old Business-  
  Shary Koch gave update on “Skins and Ringer” 
 
Meeting Adjourned 2:21 
 
Linda Amsbry 
Secretary. 
 
 



 
       
        


